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October 18, 1967

Willis C, Walker
F.C. Box 681
Walden, Colorado 80480

Dear My, Walker:

We have received notification from Victor R. Gallagher that you
purchased three wells in the MceCeallum-South Fieid. et County, Colo-
rado, effective September 1, 1387, Soi .

As you may not be familiar with our requirements concerning oil
and gas operations in Calorado, we are eaclesing a booklet containlng our
rules and regulations.

If you intend to produce these wells, it will be necessary for you
to file the enclosed Form 10'z, Producer's Certificate of Clearance, on
each well. Whether or not you intend to produce the wells, it will be neces-
sary for you to file a form showing change of ownershins., Thia can be done
on the enclosed Form 4, These forms ghould be filed as soon as pozsible,

If you have any questions concerning our rules and regulations,
please feel free to contact us,

Very truly yours,

CIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

H, H, Morrell, Senior Peircleum Engineer
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